
HEAVENLY HORSES NEWS 

 

Where has summer gone?  It seems like just yesterday we were scrambling 

around to get prepared for summer camps and VBS!  Now it is snowing and our 

horses are getting soft and fluffy with their winter coats!   

 

As we prepare for winter and the upcoming Christmas season, it is time to start 

thinking about things like Christmas camps and Winter shows.   

 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

We will be having our annual Christmas party at the barn on  

Saturday, December 14, from 1-3. 

We will have food, our ornament exchange game, caroling to the horses and 

giving them their Christmas treats.   

 

CAMPS 

This year we will be having our usual beginner and intermediate camps.  

December 26 and 27 from 8 AM-4PM. 

Each camp day will be $110 

Beginner and intermediate riders can choose from either day or both days! 

 

 

WINTER SHOW SERIES 

Everyone agrees, Heavenly Horses Winter Shows are the best way to spend a 

cold, snowy Saturday afternoon! 



We will be having our Winter fun shows starting in January.  For only $50 any HH 

student can participate and learn about the wonderful world of horse shows. 

All shows will start at 12:30 

January 11, 2020 

February 1 

March 7 

April 4 

 

HEAVENLY HORSES MERCHANDISE 

Don’t forget to check out our HH gear and clothing.  The link is on the home page 

of our website.  Orders can be made any time.  New items are being added so 

check it out.   

Our merchandise makes a great Christmas gift for any horse lover! 

 

CALENDAR 

Once again, we will be offering a beautiful calendar of our very own Heavenly 

Horses!  These will be available starting in early December.  Make sure you check 

them out! 

 

SCOUTS 

Did you know that Heavenly Horses does the Scouting Merit Badge?  Mrs. C. has 

been involved with Scouts for 27 years and has the best Horsemanship Scout 

program around!  If your troop is interested in earning this badge let us know 

right away-these very popular programs fill up quickly! 

 

 


